
Next half term, we are focusing on
another one of our Values, ‘Success.’
We have worked incredibly hard to teach
and model two of our other values of
Respect and Independence. If your child
has come home with a a sticker- we are
so proud of them!!! See if they can be
Successful at home too! This might be
showing success in small ways. 

SUCCESS STICKER2.

BPS NEWSLETTER

UNICORN SIGHTING1.
This week, we saw a real life
unicorn. It was floating in the
sky and continued to rise. If
ever there was any doubt they
existed, there is none left
now!!!!!!

Spring is more than definitely here and the weather has improved! We have had the Easter Egg hunt,

Easter competition as well as performing our Musical Ensembles to the rest of the school in Assembly.

There is a lot to look forward to still in the upcoming Summer term. Diary days have been sent to you all

via MCAS and will be on class dojo today. 

We have continued to look at our values. Since returning after half term, we have focused on

‘Independence’. When we return, we will focus on our next value, ‘Success’. We will look at how we can be

successful learners in and out of school.

As always if you have concerns or have some questions, please catch me on the school gate, pop to the

school office if you would like to ask me something or email us at enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk. 

Have a lovely Easter break! We shall see you on Tuesday 22  April.nd

Mrs Pask- 04.04.25



3.

EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.

Follow us on social media:
@BinghamPrimary

www.bingham-cit.co.uk

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
01949 714 014

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT
Thank you for not allowing the children to

play on the playground equipment before

school starts and after school finishes. We are

not insured during these times.  It is much

appreciated and also means the children walk

with you and then go calmly into class ready

for learning time.

Robin Class have be practicing

their chopping skills this week. 
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have been looking at what is

healthy and unhealthy in  their PSHE lessons.

The Barn owl class have been

writing sentences using

Expanded Noun Phrases about

disgusting sandwiches. 
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KINGFISHER CLASS
(YEAR 3&4)7

8
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This week, Y3 and 4 have made their pneumatic toys and loved it! 

Easter Egg Hunt

Your paragraph text
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

ATTENDANCE9

10
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We are continuing to work really hard on
attendance at school. Year 5 &6 have had 
the best attendance this half term. They will
decide on their prize as a class next term. 
Well done all!!!!!!

Year 5 and 6 have designed and

made a steady hand held game. I was

really impressed by the standard of

work and dedication to work

together as a team. Well done all!!! 
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